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ANNEX 7 

 
 

Report of meeting General Secretary, Intl’ Vice President Dott Bertoletti 
and Mr. J.B. Mirza of President of AAU/Karate USA. 

WKC World Championship 
29 October 2000, Valencia /SPAIN 

 
 
During the 2001 world championships of WKC in Valencia Spain, Dott Bertoletti Vice President and Dr. 
Rony Kluger had a serial of meetings with Mr. Joe Mirza President of AAU/Karate, USA and President of 
the Karate Section at IBSSA Intl’ Sport Federation. 
The outcomes of these productive meetings were to run a serious International Program to promote and 
develop traditional and practical Karate within IBSSA. 
The opening of those activities will be the first World Karate Championship of IBSSA International Sport 
Federation – December 2001 in ITALY. 
The championship will be for Children, Cadets, Adults and Seniors 35+, 45+, 55+. 
All for individual, male female, team, male, female, Kata, Kobudo Kata (short and long weapons), 
Kumite and Demonstration / country – divided to traditional and modern. 
Rules and clear indications will be published very soon. 
We welcome Mr. J.B.Mirza to the family of IBSSA. 
Looking forward to the activities from this new Department. 
 
 
Dr. Rony Kluger 
General Secretary of IBSSA 
 


